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Annual General Meeting

Agenda                 

June 19, 2014

Present: Ossie Ianni, Chris Schooley, Dave Sidenberg, Mike Schauteet, Hazel Huffman, and Murray Long.

Guests: Chris Ianni, Bob and Darlene Parke, Dave and Wynn Hope, Wanda Long

Ossie Ianni asks if the minutes of the AGM held on May 02, 2013 are on display at this AGM. Secretary Murray Long responds Yes.

Ossie Ianni asks if there is any business arising from the minutes of the 2013 AGM. Murray Long responds no, there is none.

Motion made by Hazel Huffman2nd by Dave Sidenberg, that the minutes of the May 02, 2013 AGM be approved. Carried.

Elections

Commander Ossie Ianni thanks the present bridge and dismisses them.

Since there was not more than one candidate for each office, Commander Ossie Ianni directs Secretary Murray Long to cast a single ballot for the election of those who were before the meeting. Secretary Murray Long states, I cast a ballot for names as nominated. Secretary Murray Long calls on the newly elected Commander Ossie Ianni, to be pledged by District Commander, Bob Parke.

           .

Commander Ossie Ianni presents new bridge.

Bridge for 2014/2015

Commander- Ossie Ianni

Treasurer – Hazel Huffman

Past Commander- Hazel Huffman

Executive Officer- Mike Schauteet

Secretary- Murray Long

Training/ VHF Officer- Dave Sidenberg

PCOC Officer- Ossie Ianni

Social Officer- Chris Schooley

Membership/Public Relation Officer- TBA

MAREP/ RVCC officer- Mike Schauteet

Web Officer- Dave Sidenberg

Editor- TBA

Pledge of Bridge, was conducted by District Commander Bob Parke.                   

The outlook for Sarnia Power and Sail Squadron for the upcoming year was given by Past Commander Hazel Huffman.

 District Commander Bob Parke presented an outlook for Canadian Power and Sail Squadrons at the present time and in the future.

Bob noted that volunteers had donated 150,000 hours, and that the CPSS had 54 life members,

Bob also spoke on some of the changes forthcoming, in that we are now using the Internet more, which allows better communications through networking, and presenting more courses online.

The e address is WWWBoatingCourses.CA. Bob also suggested that we have business cards with phone numbers and e addresses for members and information regarding Boating Courses.

Merit Marks presented by Commander Ossie Ianni

New Business

Secretary Murray Long asks if there is any new business. Being none Secretary Murray Long asks for a motion to adjourn the meeting.

Motion made by Dave Sidenberg, 2nd by Chris Schooley that the AGM meeting of 2014 be adjourned. Carried.

Time 20:05         Hrs.

Secretary    Murray Long 

At this time Chris asked staff of the 403 to come forward and all present thanked them very much for the dinner.

